
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT
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From: Jacqui James [mailto:jacquijames@live.com] 
Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 1:31 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT
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please allow WA to have LLLT’s in all areas of the law.
Many times all we need is a sounding board- should we pursue a course of action? What are
my legal rights? A letter written by a legal professional ? Why can this work not be done by a
step down from a fully fledged lawyer (and at a 1/10 th of the price)?
The consultation fee of a lawyer is a barrier and often results in nothing being done - a
wrongful action......(fill in the blank) continues. Point in case: my elderly immigrant neighbor
wants her husband out of the house - and have legal separation. She asks me for advice- of
course I say that she should talk to a lawyer, but she says she can’t afford it. An LLLT would
be an affordable alternative.
Respectfully Jacqueline Golding 
98144 zip code
206–6968929
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